
P-05-721 Penegoes Speed Limit Petition – Correspondence from the 
Petitioner to the Committee, 07.12.16

I wanted to draw attention to the fact that a traffic monitoring scheme is now in 
place within the village signs for Penegoes but outside the 40 MPH so there will 
soon be actual figures of the speeds of motorists and what type of vehicle they are 
driving.
This has been put in place by Gwynedd County Council.
The figures will be forwarded to you as soon as available.

Regards,

Sarah Holgate.  


